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15th June 2015 

BESA SPORTS DAY 2015 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

You are warmly invited to the MP2(Years 3&4), MP3(Years 5&6) and MP4(Years 7&8) BESA 

Sports Day on Wednesday 24th June 2015.  It will take place on the British Ambassador's 

upper lawn.  

The event has been organised so that all children will be involved in fun athletics and 

sporting activities for the entire duration of the event. The children will be accruing as many 

points as they can for their house team, for which they should wear their appropriate 

coloured T-Shirt (apart from years 7 and 8 as they have a white PE t-shirt) as set out below: 

Yellow Tigers – Yellow 

Red Lions –Red 

Green Dragons-Green 

Blue Boars- Blue 

Your child should know which T-Shirt they will be wearing as they wear it for their PE 

lessons. In addition to the T-Shirt, appropriate outdoor shoes should be worn that are 

suitable for a range of sporting activities. Please remind children to bring sun cream, hats 

and extra water bottles to the event if it is hot weather. 

The event will start at 9.30am prompt. Entrance for parents will be through the internal 

gate inside the school grounds which leads up to the British Embassy. Spectators can follow 

their children around each activity or set up a base and enjoy the fun. Removing your child 

from their class or joining them during their activity will not be allowed. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the day. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr C Lee 

PE Subject Leader 


